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Jacqueline Burton

From: Planning Department

Subject: FW: Camps

From: brenda takacs   
Sent: July 7, 2021 12:22 PM 
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Camps 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

To whom It may concern 
As a pink mtn resident who works at a local hotel I see devastating results of large corporations coming in. 
There is no regard to people who live here. We suffer greatly for pay and survival yet we watch US owned,Out 
of province owned and non local companies taking out business many times undercutting so low if we were to 
match we couldn't survive. Another camp just adds to that. It is not needed or wanted in this area 
Thank you 
Brenda Takacs 
Resident/worker 
Pink Mtn 


